
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Community Needs You! 
Between 4th & 12th May, the students of  Sunnydown 

School will be cycling 660km around Kenley Aerodrome. 
 

With your help, we aspire to raise £35,000 to support local 
schools by providing additional Specialist Mental Health and 

Wellbeing Practitioner hours for those families in need. 
Please help by sponsoring this event - any donations are 

gratefully received. 

 
 

 
For more information email: 

In May, two students are flying to Australia to take part in 

The Gibb Challenge and cycle 660km across the remote  

Kimberley region. This demonstrates how committed we are 

to supporting the Mental Health of  our community. 


